
THE BELL 

An apology and update from the Editorial Committee 

 

We are very sorry if you have not received your copy of the Autumn Bell. From your emails, we 
know how disappointed many of you felt when your Bell did not arrive. 

Something went wrong in the process this time, and we have yet to identify the cause. We 
delivered the normal number of magazines to the distributor. The firm routinely uses GPS 
trackers, which record that the sub-distributors have gone down the designated streets, but of 
course, the GPS trackers do not tell us what was posted through any particular letterboxes. We 
always find a small number of hard-to-find addresses are missed, but we have not previously 
had any delivery failure on this scale with this distributor. 

So what are we doing? 

We have placed the limited stock of Bells that we still have in the Post Office. We are also re-
printing a quantity of Bell magazines, which are due to arrive in Arundel on September 30th and 
will be distributed in the first week of October. 

The Editorial Committee 

The Bell is Arundel’s quarterly magazine, published by volunteers since December 1995. It is an 
autonomous publication distributed to over 3,300 residential and business addresses in 
Arundel and its environs. It is free of charge and funded by advertising. 

The Bell is interested in hearing from potential new writers, artists, and photographers. 
Volunteer roles in administration and advertising co-ordination are also available. 
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